
Item 11b – Monitoring Well Report – Summer, 2016 
 

The District staff (Alan & Megan) began taking summer static water level measurements 
on June 24, 2016. We are on schedule to have all of the wells that can be turned off for 
the required amount of time measured by July 20, 2016. Hydrographs will be presented 
at the August 11, 2016 Board meeting. 


